
       Newsletter For The Parish of The Annunciation, Rushcliffe.       
    Our Churches:   Holy Spirit, West Bridgford,  Our Lady of Grace, Cotgrave, 

       St Anne’s, Radciffe on Trent,  St Margaret Clitherow, Keyworth. 

PARISH  CONTACT  DETAILS 

Parish Priest- Fr John Martin Tel: 0115 933 2738 /9814271   Email: john.martin@dioceseofnottingham.uk 

Assistant Priest- Fr. Liam  Carpenter – Tel: 0115 9814271        Email: liam.carpenter@dioceseofnottingham.uk 

Parish Office -  Holy Spirit Presbytery, 29 Charnwood Grove, West Bridgford, Nottingham NG2 7NT.  

Parish Admin Team-  Catherine Giavarini  Email: catherine.giavarini@dioceseofnottingham.uk   

                                       Margaret Joby  Email : margaret.joby@dioceseofnottingham.uk   

Parish Email: annunciation@dioceseofnottingham.uk    Tel: 0115 9814271  

Our  Churches-  St Anne’s, New Road, Radcliffe-on–Trent, Notts, NG12 2AJ.  Holy Spirit, Melton Road , West Bridgford, NG2 7JW. 

Our Lady of Grace, Candelby Lane, Cotgrave, Notts, NG12 3JG. St  Margaret Clitherow, Willow Brook, Keyworth, Notts,  NG12 5BB.  

Schools in our Parish-  St Edmund Campion Voluntary Academy School https://stedmundcampion.com/  

Headteacher– Anita Blake Tel: 0115 9147889. 

The Becket School https://becketonline.co.uk/ Headteacher– Paul Grieg Tel: 0115 9824280 . 

For room  hire bookings at the Holy Spirit Social Centre, contact the parish office. 

                                                                                                        

Please  contact the Parish office about  Church groups in our community or see  the  website  

https://www.holyspiritwb.org/our-community-groups/ 

Saturday 6th May 

Easter Feria 

St Anne’s     4.30pm  Mass– Catherine Kitchen RIP 

                                      Baptism- of Nova Willow Greenwood 

Holy Spirit   6.30pm  Mass-Joan  Stables RIP 

Sunday 7th May 

Fifth Sunday of Easter 

St Anne’s   9.30am Mass-Deceased members of Hart Family 

St Margaret Clitherow 9.30am Mass– Margaret Westcott RIP 

Holy Spirit 11am Mass-Margaret and David McCartney RIP 

Our Lady of Grace 11am Mass– Lisa Berwick RIP 

Monday  8th May 

Easter Feria 

St Anne’s  9.30am Mass– Damian Tompkin a Speedy Recovery  

                                                 

Tuesday  9th May 

Easter Feria 

Holy  Spirit 9.30am Mass-Victims and Survivors of Abuse                      
                                   Adoration and Reconciliation after Mass. 

Wednesday   10th May 

Easter Feria 

Holy Spirit  9.30am Mass- Oriella Giavarini  RIP (4th Anniv.) 

St Anne’s   7pm-8pm-Silent Adoration. 

 

Thursday 11th May 

Easter Feria 

Our Lady of Grace 9.30am Mass– Vocations to the Priesthood,  

                                                       Diaconate and Religious life.  

Friday  12th May 

Easter Feria 

St Anne’s     11am Holy Hour 

                      Midday Mass– George Clayfield RIP                   

                      Light Refreshments after Mass 

Holy Spirit   6pm Mass– Catherine  and James Downie RIP 

Saturday 13th May 

Easter Feria 

St Anne’s   3.30pm  Confessions 

                    4.30pm Mass– Rosina O’Connor RIP 

Holy Spirit   5.30pm Confessions 

                      6.30pm Mass-Michelina Kaminski  RIP 

Sunday 14th May 

Sixth Sunday of Easter 

St Anne’s   9.30am Mass– Isabelle Stammers RIP 

St Margaret Clitherow 9.30am Mass– James McKeefry very ill 

Holy Spirit  11am Mass-Ernie Spencer RIP (Birthday Anniv.) 

Our Lady of Grace 11am Mass– Francis McCann RIP  

Holy Masses and Services for the week beginning 7th May-14th May 

For enquiries about Baptism 

and all Sacraments , please 

contact the Parish office.  

For Marriage: six months’ 

notice required.  Please 

contact the  Parish office. 

For Communion to the Sick 

and Housebound: contact the 

Parish office.  

Funerals:  are organised with 

local funeral directors, but do 

contact the  Parish Office to 

arrange an appointment with 

the Priest.  

Confessions: see the Parish  

Diary. 

PRAYERS 

Please pray for all the people 

of our parish, especially those 

who are sick, in hospital or 

having treatment, who are in 

nursing homes, or being cared 

for at home.  We also 

remember those who have 

died recently, and all those 

whose anniversary occurs 

around this time. May they 

rest in peace.  

 THE SECOND COLLECTION  

For the Diocesan Quota will be 

taken at all Masses this 

weekend.  



Diocesan Pilgrimage dates for your diary  

Rodsley: takes place on Sunday 25th June, assembling at the 

Corner Barn, Rodsley Crossroads at 3pm, and processing a 

short walk to the field for concelebrated Holy Mass at the 

Birthplace of St Ralph Sherwin (DE6 3AP).  

Walsingham: takes place on Saturday 17th June at the 

National Shrine of Our Lady to pray for vocations, peace in our 

world, and evangelisation. For more information and details 

contact: Deacon Séamus O'Looskan, St Paul’s Catholic School, 

Spencefield Lane, Leicester LE5 6HN. 0116 241 4057. 

 solooskan@st-pauls.leicester.sch.uk  

Our Lady Visitation, the month of May, is a special 

month of devotion to Mary, it is hoped to foster 

family prayer and the recitation of the rosary for the 

intention of peace in our homes and in the world. It 

gives a chance for those families to come together 

in prayer for peace, perhaps saying the rosary together or  to 

come  to church and say the rosary. 

At the Holy  Spirit Church, Our Lady ‘s  statue is passed from 

household to household; there is a list in the porch  for you to 

sign up for whichever day of the month you would like to 

have the statue in your home.  

Fairtrade Stall– The next Fairtrade stall in Cotgrave will now 
be held on the 21st of May (not the 14th as originally stated) 
to give me a little more time to source additional stock.  I am 
sorry for any inconvenience.  I will look forward to 
seeing you on the 21st.   
Thanks.  Lynn Harrison. 

Holy Spirit Cricket Club: Did you know the Parish has its own 
cricket team?  We play friendlies on weekday evenings/
Sundays against other churches, work teams & clubs. We’ve 
got lots of games planned for the summer and are always 
looking for new players of any standard.  Don’t be fooled by 
the Club’s name: parishioners from any of our 4 churches are 
most welcome, as are family & friends, including juniors aged 
13+.  If you would like to know more, contact David at  

David.Paton@nottingham.ac.uk 0795 405 5778. 

World Day of Prayer for Victims and Survivors of Abuse 

The Day of Prayer this year will be on Tuesday 9th May, in the 

fifth week of Easter. It is proposed as a day of prayer for those 

who have been abused, in a season of hope and new life. 

There will be a  Mass held at the Holy Spirit Church on Tuesday  

9th May 9.30am,   followed by Adoration  and Reconciliation.   

Craft Club is starting again. The first two  meetings will be  on 
Wednesday May 17th and June 14th 2.30pm to 4 pm  in the 
Holy Spirit social centre lounge.  We will be happy to use our 
other parish halls if a member would like to host a meeting 
there.  Bring your own projects, learn and share skills , or just 
come for a cup of tea and a chat. We will be making some 
items for charities and church sales, (patterns supplied),  as 
well as making things for fun !  
All welcome.  Liz and Cathy  

Loving the Stranger : Becoming a hospitable Church to those 

from other shores.  Wednesday 17th  May; 7pm-8.30pm on 

Zoom.  Prompted by the Bishops’ Conference publication ‘Love 

the Stranger’, Caritas Diocese of Nottingham and the Sisters of 

St Joseph of Peace invite you to an online workshop to develop 

support for those fleeing violence and destitution, or settling in 

our country for a better life.  Join us to explore how our 

parishes can respond compassionately to their needs.   

Visit bit.ly/lovingthestranger-flyer and to book visit  

bit.ly/lovingthestranger-booking or call Paul on 0115 648 1509. 

Persecuted Christians Today – Reflection and workshop.  The 

Diocesan Ecumenical Commission has arranged a day led by 

Teresa Kehoe (Aid to the Church in Need) at Infant of Prague 

parish hall, 63 Broad Street, Syston, LE7 1GH on Saturday 27th 

May; 10.00am to 1.00pm.  Aid to the Church in Need supports 

the Catholic faithful and other Christians where they are perse-

cuted, oppressed or in pastoral need.  No need to book, just 

come on the day; refreshments available, please bring a 

packed lunch.  For more information contact Fran Hazel at  

ecumenicalcommission@dioceseofnottingham.uk 

Bereavement Listening Hour    
The next meeting  will be held on Wednesday 10th. May from 
11am. to 12 noon in the Meeting Room at St Anne’s. The 
group meets on the second Wednesday of each month. 
Whether you are recently bereaved or have suffered the loss 
of a loved one some time ago, you will be made most 
welcome.  

World Apostolate of Fatima England and Wales Presentation  

takes place on Saturday 13th May, entitled, “Fatima: Promise 
of Salvation and Peace,” in the hall at Our Lady and St 
Patrick’s Church, Launder Street, NG2 1JQ, after the 10:00am 
Mass. The event will include a talk and a DVD, plus 
Veneration of the Diocesan Relics of Saints Jacinta & 
Francisco. Books, booklets and DVDs will be available for sale. 
The focus of the Presentation will be on the importance of 
the Marian Devotion, the Rosary, the Five First Saturdays 
Devotion, and Fatima prayer groups, and how they can be 
established in our parishes. Email: donalf@waf-ew.org.uk 

A Thanksgiving Mass for HM King Charles III will take place 

this Sunday 7th May at 11.15am at the Cathedral, presided by 

Bishop Patrick. There will also be a special Coronation 

Celebratory Tea comprising of a hot drink and cake in the 

Cathedral Hall following all the morning Holy Masses. All are 

welcome. 

In  2022, £5.1 m was raised for Missio from parishes and 

organisations in England and Wales, £2.4m of this was raised 

from Red Box collections.  Our four churches in our new 

parish  raised £3,708.63 through our Red Boxes and 

donations to Missio and the Mill Hill Missionaries. Thank you! 

Our missionary community here  in our parish is part of a 

worldwide network of people supporting missionaries 

through prayer and financial assistance.  

Visit missio.org.uk to find out more about how your support 

changes lives for the better.  

If you would like a RED BOX or more information, contact 

missio@bolandlee.plus.com 
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